at ST. LAWRENCE

LIFE GROUP MINUTES from September 8, 2014

LIFE meeting was held on September 8 with 22 in attendance.
Nancy Kruger opened with a prayer.

Nancy went over “what is the LIFE group?”for those who were new to the meeting. We are
comprised of parents of students, administrators, and teachers of St. Lawrence Catholic School.
Everyone who has a student at St. Lawrence is automatically a member of LIFE. We raise funds
through activities to keep tuition low and support our teaching staff. Last year we purchased
supplies for the teachers and a new computer lab.

Yesterday was the Color Run and it was a success with many people participating.

The Giving Tree is now down. We had many generous people donate to this to make it a success.
What was not donated will be covered by the LIFE funds. In the future the school office will be in
charge of creating, putting up, and taking down the Giving Tree. This is due to the fact that the
office knows what is needed from the teachers and RE staff. LIFE will continue to fund this activity.

Carrie Novy discussed the Dinner Theater. This year is a 50's theme. The audience is encouraged to
come in costume with someone possibly winning a prize for best costume. Parents are needed to
create the baskets for the event. The Dinner Theater committee will be meeting after this LIFE
meeting to discuss decorations and menu.

Nancy and Carrie announced that they will stepping down from the LIFE board in January. This will
fulfill their commitment to a 2 year term. It was asked that meeting attendees think about who
they would like to lead the group and to be the treasurer. Also, it was also announced that we
need a co-chair for the Gala and someone to chair Mardi Gras. These are huge fundraisers for LIFE
and would not want to miss out on holding these activities due to lack of participation.

The next meeting will possibly be in November, but for now is TBA (to be announced).
The meeting was ended with a prayer.
The meeting was adjourned.

Dena Van Lith, LIFE Group Secretary
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